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Effective August 2025


As of August 1st, 2025 it is required to have a credit or debit card on file as a backup method of payment. Payment information will be securely stored and protected in Stripe. If you do not pay by the last day of the month for the current month (ex. September tuition is due September 30th) the card on file will be charged. 

Please note payment options are via cash, check (Theresa Shine), Zelle, credit or debit card. We will no longer be accepting Venmo, PayPal or CashApp. Card payments will be taken through Stripe. 

As always, private lessons, solo and duo lessons require 24 hours notice of cancellation in order to receive a refund unless deemed emergency by our faculty. We believe it is important to be paid for our time.

Any concerns or questions can be addressed with Miss Theresa.

Thank you,

-Miss Theresa Shine
Shining Starz Acro-Dance Academy LLC
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